
                                                                                Customer Advisory 

 

 

Revision in Rail Haulage 

 

Date: 01.11.2018 

 

Dear Customer, 

This advisory is being published in accordance with the circular issued by Ministry of Railways, New 

Delhi on 31st October 2018. As per the circular, the railway board has decided to revise rail haulages 

for movement of containers effective 15th November 2018. 

At Adani logistics, we are continuously striving to be most efficient and valuable business partner to 

our customers. In our endeavour to constantly provide you better service Revised Rail Haulage 

Tariff for all our facilities will be published soon and an advisory will be rolled out accordingly. 

Date of Implementation: 15
th

 November 2018 

Applicability: This charge applies to all the containers with effective rail-out date 15
th

 

November 2018 onwards.  

Please reach out to our representative if any further clarification is required. 
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